Georgetown PTC Minutes- August 8th 2014

Attendance:

Nancy Patrick Krista Lawrence Jody Hunt

Cheryl Havens Melissa Heys Shannon Klein

Budget Review:

*Reviewed budget for 2014-2015 school year and compared to spending from last year. Overall, the budget is looking good.

*Motion made to give the teachers a stipend at the beginning of the year instead of at holiday time so that they can use it for school supplies if needed. Will plan additional meeting to approve this special budget item. Krista to check with Theresa on time.

*Have several new teachers in need of classroom libraries. Discussed using remaining Scholastic dollars to supplement this.

Parent Involvement Survey:

*New parent involvement survey was presented and reviewed. New form is simpler and easier for parents to fill out. Made a few changes and will submit to Theresa for approval. Plan to send out online.

Chairpersons:

*Overall we have a lot of support for chairing events this year but still in need for a few events. Will post on survey chairs for Father/Daughter Dance, Holiday Shop and Spring Carnival.

Fundraising:

*Walk-A-Thon planning is well underway. Amanda Impens is chairing this event. Event is planned for September 25th. Nancy Patrick is working on prizes and we are using our Campbell points for a larger prize. We will again organize a limo ride/pizza party for the class that raises the most money and Theresa to organize a pool party for top fundraisers.

*GFS Fun Funds. Melissa Heys talked with Gordon Foods about how we can receive funds from them. We are currently signed up for the program but do not have enough parents signed up to actually receive funds. We need to spend as a group \$500/quarter in order to receive 5% back. Melissa to put together e-mail with link to send to parents.

Misc:

*School Spirit! Cheryl Havens working on Georgetown Elementary shirts that will be available for order at school orientation.

Next Meeting Aug 21st at 5:30